
WATERLEAF HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 
ASSOCIATION REOPENING PLAN 

 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
 
The health and safety of our residents are of utmost importance. We are aware that Florida is 
working on creating different phases to reopen the State. Here at Waterleaf HOA, your Board and 
your Management Team is also reviewing our internal "Reopening plan" for the Association.  
 
 
Once the plan is established, reviewed and approved by Association legal counsel, and each Phase is 
ready for rollout, we will be communicating the plan to the entire community. Please note that even 
if specific amenities do open, they may have certain restrictions you will have to abide by. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anna Rusenko 
Property Manager 
 
 
Date: May 5, 2020 
 


